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August 12, 2025 
 
 
 
Greetings Academic Colleagues, 
 
It is our pleasure to cordially invite you to the Montana Academy of Physician Assistants’ 2026 
Annual CME Conference and Membership Meeting in Missoula, MT, April 22-24. This conference 
is offered with generous support from the University of Montana Physician Assistant/Associate 
Program.  
 
MTAPA is a non-profit professional organization serving PAs across Montana. 
 
We believe that it is incredibly important for MTAPA to be aligned with the issues affecting PA 
programs and PA-Students across our great state and we want you to be involved in MTAPA. 
 
Therefore, we are inviting you to attend the MTAPA conference for FREE if you are a current or 
new MTAPA member and are a full-time faculty member in one of Montana’s PA programs. 
Please help us by informing the Faculty and PA-Students in your teaching institution about this 
conference. Cost for PA-Students to attend: $50 (includes student MTAPA membership). 
 
We are offering: 
 

• Free conference registration for all full-time faculty who are MTAPA members. 
• All attendees are eligible to receive credit for all CME activities. 
• We kindly ask that attending faculty submit a proposal to present on any CME topic 

o CME lecture may be team-taught 
o Submitting for a presentation is not required to attend 
o $200 honorarium offered for each 1-hour presentation 

• Includes a marketing table for your institution 
o Inform attendees about your program 
o Recruit for student clinical sites 
o Recruit new faculty 

 
 
Best Regards,  
 
MTAPA Conference Committee: 
Steve Shepro, PA-C 
Diana Podlecki, PA-C 
Troy Davis, PA-C 

Gail Oss, MS, CAE 
Association Manager 
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